
I am a Landlord in Union County.  This HB2004-A is not good for tenants and will only increase 

the shortage of rental units.  I urge you to look at the history of rent control – it only increases 

rent.  Why punish the private sector when it is jobs and the economy that need attention.  Oregon 

is becoming a very negative place to do business.  Please oppose HB 2004-A! 

 

  Leslie Hasse 
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